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My family & I are opposed to the construction and operation of an energy to waste facility being 
built so close to homes and schools. The health of residents is paramount, and no amount of 
emissions from burning waste will be safe. The air quality in our region is amongst the worse in 
Sydney and this operation will add to the problem. Not withstanding the motive behind the whole 
thing is profit.  
We are also concerned with maintenance and safeguards of the facility for future generations. 
The health of residents should be given priority and no level of emissions from a 24/7 operation 
so close to homes and schools will be safe. 
Please do not allow this energy to waste facility to go ahead. 


